
IJB12. Review of the Strategic Plan 2019 - 2022 
 

The Integration Joint Board considered a report by the Senior Service 
Manager which provided information on the requirement to review the 
Strategic Plan and the role of the Strategic Planning Group in reviewing the 
plan. 
 
The Strategic Planning Group supported a review process to consider if the 
current Plan remained ‘fit for purpose’. It was proposed the process would 
include a survey to IJB, SPG, HSCP Senior Leadership Team and HSCP 
Management Team members for their initial views on the continued 
relevance of the Strategic Plan vision, outcomes and priorities. 
 
A joint workshop would then be held with the IJB and the SPG to discuss the 
findings of the survey. This would be held as part of the Board development 
session on 2 July 2021. A report to the IJB would then set out the options for 
the Plan and a proposed process and timescales would be developed, 
recognising the statutory process. 
 
Decision 

 
The Integration Joint Board:- 

 
(1) noted the requirement to review the Strategic Plan, a minimum 

of once every 3 years, and 
 

(2) agreed the proposals to review of the Strategic Plan. 
 


